
 

Prayer 
 
A prayer especially for our Year 6 pupils ahead of their SATS next week. 
 
Dear Lord 
Thank you for always loving me. 
I know that you want me to do my best in my SATS, but I also know that your love for me 
does not depend on my results.  
Help me to feel calm, to stay focused and give it my all. 
In Jesus name  
Amen 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

  

WINNING HOUSE THIS WEEK 

 LOSTOCK 
 Nursery      Ronnie   

     

Reception     Sansa  Alexander         

           

Year One      Charlotte         

      

Year Two       Ben  Austin     

         

Year Three     Pippa  Bodhi   

          

Year Four     Isla  Jacob    

        

Year Five     Nyla  Harrison      

           

Year Six     Alpha  Leo     

Please click to find out more 

about our school 

Facebook  

Twitter 

‘I can do all things through 

Christ who strengthens me.’     

Phil 4:13            

 

Newsletter 29|   10th May 2024 

https://www.facebook.com/people/Eccleston-St-Marys-CE-Primary-School/100064054624454/
https://twitter.com/eccleston_ce?lang=en-GB


Fencing 
 
On Tuesday, the juniors had a visit from Wayne 
Lomax who came in to talk about a fencing club 
which begins after half term. They enjoyed 
learning a little about what fencing is and some 
children had a go at using some of the fencing 
equipment too! 
 
The club is now full, but there will be another 
chance next year for younger pupils who didn’t 
manage to get a place. 

Y6 Tag Rugby 

On Tuesday evening, the Year 6 Tag Rugby team 
played in a cluster tag rugby tournament against 5 
other local schools. They played incredibly well, 
showing some speedy tries and excellent 
defending. Although they didn't win the tournament 
overall, a win in the Eccleston derby was a bonus! 
 
All children involved represented school 
exceptionally and should be very proud of 
themselves.  

Shining Stars 

Congratulations to this week’s Shining Stars for their outstanding work in PE, English and 

handwriting, along with excellent behaviour, concentration, attitude and—Mrs Birchall’s 

favourite word—perseverance! Well done, all of you! 



Reception 

Reception class have been practising their tricky words 
outside with the chalks! 

 Little Explorers 

 
This week Little Explorers enjoyed exploring in          
Forest School and going on a shape hunt! 

Ace Club 
 
Are you interested in some extra hours working in our ACE 

Club before or after school? 

Please speak to the school office if you would like more 

information.  



 

School Census Meal 
 
 
 
Our next school census meal is on Thursday 
16th May.  The money the school receives 
from the government to pay for the infant 
school meals is based on an average of the 
number of meals taken on census days. 
 
It would really help us if your child were to 
have a school meal on this day. 
 
To encourage children to join us for lunch, we 
are offering a special menu with some 
lunchtime favourites. 



Upcoming Dates 
 
 

MONDAY 13th May    ALL WEEK  SATS WEEK 

Monday 13th May    1.30pm   Y4 Swimming 

Wednesday 15th May   9.00am   Nursery Library Visit 

 

Monday 20th May    All Week   Arts Week 

Monday 20th May    1.30pm   Y4 Swimming 

Tuesday 21st May    4.00-6.00pm  Y5/6 Cluster Netball  

                 (here at school) 

Wednesday 22nd  May   4.00-6.00pm  Y5/Y6 OAA Competition 

             (Astley Park) 

Friday 24th May    3.20pm   School Closes for Half-term          

 

Monday 3rd June    All Day   Inset Day 

 

       

  School re-opens on at 8.45am on Tuesday 4th June 

Letters Home 
 
Nursery/Reception/Y1—-Smithills Farm Trip Letter          KS2 Choir—Concert ticketing letter 
 
Y5/Y6—Orienteering Competition Letter 

Sports and Social Clubs  
             
Monday    Guitar Lessons KS2   Lunchtimes 

Tuesday     Brilliant Book Awards  Lunchtimes 

Tuesday    Athletics EYFS & KS1  3.20-4.20pm 

Wednesday   Spanish Club—All years  8.00-8.50am 

Wednesday   KS2 Choir     3.20-4.15 pm 

Thursday    Athletics KS2     3.20-4.20pm    

Friday    Brass Club    3.20-4.15pm 




